
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

14th June 2021 

  

Dear Parents / Carers,    

  

I hope this letter finds you and your family safe and well. 

 

We would like to remind you of our next scheduled ‘Well-Being Afternoon’ on Friday 

25th June 2021. The Academy will close to all students in Years 7-10 by 1pm. 

 

Year 8 and Year 10 will leave the Academy between 12.20pm and 12.30pm and Year 7 and 

9 will leave shortly after, around 12.45pm.  

 

All students will be offered the opportunity to have food before departing.  

 

This will enable Year 11 students to come on site safely for 1pm and for staff to celebrate 

with them at their ‘Leaver’s Lunch’ where they will be served a 2 course meal by the senior 

team. 

 

We hope your child will take advantage of the early-finish on this day to undertake any ‘well-

being’ activities to support their strong mental health. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

  

 

Mr J Barton 

Head of School 

 

 


